
Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Friday, December 9, 2022 9:02 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/9/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11928-2022 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE - Consumers & Representatives in docket 20220001. 

Thank you. 

From: James Matthews <pops6013@tampabay.rr.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2022 6:06 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: 

It is a good thing you rich people are not elected or none of you would have a so called job. You people are 
killing us seniors and the middle class by never saying NO to the power companies. You sure don't work for 
the people just your wallets. Your PSC is a JOKE. 
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